
 

 

 

Greetings from State Senator Manka Dhingra 

May 15, 2023 

 

Dear friends and neighbors,  

I am pleased to welcome each of you attending One World, One Seattle, an incredible event showcasing the cultural 

diversity of the Puget Sound. It fills me with joy to know that our diverse community is coming together to celebrate and 

embrace our multicultural heritage.  

It is through events like these that we are reminded of the power of collaboration, understanding, and respect for one 

another’s traditions, customs, and beliefs. The rich tapestry of cultures in the Seattle metropolitan area adds vibrancy 

and depth to our neighborhoods, making it a truly global community. By coming together in this celebration, we are 

reinforcing the bonds that connect us and fostering a sense of belonging for all. 

One World, One Seattle serves as a powerful reminder that diversity is our strength. It is through understanding and 

embracing our differences that we can build a brighter and more harmonious future for all. As we gather to celebrate 

our shared humanity, let us take this opportunity to forge new friendships, learn from one another, and appreciate the 

beauty that resides in our collective heritage. 

I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to the organizers, volunteers, and participants who have dedicated their 

time, efforts, and resources to make this event possible. Your commitment to creating an environment where everyone 

feels valued and appreciated is truly commendable. By providing a platform for cultural exchange, artistic expressions, 

and community engagement, you are fostering a sense of harmony and promoting a more inclusive society. 

Please accept my warmest regards for this joyous occasion. Wishing you all the best for a successful celebration.  

Sincerely,  

 

 


